
             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       

Year 2   

We will be learning about multiplication 

and division which will include recapping 

the 2, 5, 10 times tables whilst learning 

the 3 times tables.  

We will then be learning about 

measuring length and height. The 

children will compare lengths, compare 

heights and learn about metric units such 

as centimetres  

 

 

This term we are widening 

our knowledge of the 

Jewish faith 

We will learn about how 

Jewish people celebrate 

their faith and develop 

knowledge of the key 

festivals that are important 

to Jewish people:  Rosh 

Hashanah, Sukkot, 

Hanukkah 

 

 

This half-term  

we are reading:  

Maths 

English 

RE Science Geography 

We are continuing 

to focus on living 

things and their 

habitats. This term 

there will be a 

specific learning 

about micro 

habitats.   

In geography we 

are learning about 

cold places; 

specifically 

Antarctica and the 

Southern ocean. 

We will be finding 

out which animals 

live here and how 

they adapt to their 

environment.  

We will be telling 

a story through 

drawing and 

painting.  

In PE we will be 

looking at sending and 

receiving skills as well 

as developing our 

understanding of 

fitness. 

We will be taking part in an 

African drumming workshop.   

Art /DT 

We will be focussing on 
robot algorithms and 
widening our 
understanding of 
programming.  

Computing 

Music 

PE 

Spring 1   

The first book we will be looking at is the 

Minpins by Road Dahl.  We will be 

developing knowledge on nouns and 

adjectives also looking at how it is important 

to follow instructions.  By the end of the book 

the children will be independently writing 

their own version of the story. 

The second book is The Bear Under the 

Stairs by Helen Cooper.  In these lessons 

we are looking at subordinate clause and 

conjunctions.  This book links to our learning 

in science about habitats.  The children will 

then be writing their own fact file about bears 

using the information they have learnt in the 

lessons 

 

 


